
2017 Fall Camping at Tannehill 

The following procedures for  camping will be enforced during September and 
October 2017. 

Please note that all campground rules still  apply 

1.  All decorations (including hay bales) must be removed upon departure from the camping area.  Please 
note:  as a fire precaution all hay used for decoration must remain bailed; it is not permissible to spread 
hay on the ground of any campsite.  To accommodate emergency vehicle traffic, all decorations, easy 
ups, furniture, satellite dishes and vehicles, etc., must be completely on the campsite and well clear of all 
roadways. 

2.  Camper registration is 7:00am until 10:00pm.  All campers must register before proceeding to a 
camp site. 

3.  Holding or saving empty sites is NOT ALLOWED.  Any tent used to secure a site must be factory 
manufactured with the site registered and official camping card attached to it.  The tent must be located 
in or near the middle of the site where it can be clearly determined what site the tent is located on.  Any 
tent without a registration card will be removed by Tannehill State Park Staff.  Once an RV is 
placed on the site the tent must be taken down. 

4.  Due to abuse, extra tents are NOT ALLOWED on sites; even for small children.  Each campsite  
may have only one camping unit per site and only one screened room for dining 
purposes.  

5.  No more than 2 vehicles are allowed at a campsite.   This will be strictly enforced.  Campers 
who will be staying with us through Halloween will be issued 2 Halloween parking passes. 

6.  Due to vandalism, certain areas of the park will be closed at dusk.  These areas include the Furnace, 
Church, School House, Fowler House, and Grist Mill.  Anyone in those areas after dark will be asked to 
return to their campsite.  If the trespassing continues you may be asked to vacate your campsite.  
Refunds will not be issued. 

7.  Those campers wishing to go to Farley Field the Tuesday after Trade Day will be given a numbered card 
on October 7th, 2017. You must have a paid camper/tent in primitive area in order to receive a number. 
At noon, Tuesday Oct 24th, 2017 the Tannehill Campground Staff will begin taking campers to Farley 
Field.  If  you are not at your camper when your number is  called,  you will be passed 
over,  and the next numbered person will be taken to Farley Field.  

8. On Saturday October 28th at 11:00am – 9:00pm, the camping area will be closed to vehicular  
traffic of any kind.  Streets within the campground will be closed to bikes, scooters, skate boards, 
and roller blades at 11:00am.  If you need to exit the camping area during those times it is recommended 
that you park your car in Farley Field.  If you leave the park on Saturday, it is recommended that you 
return before 11:00am or expect to wait in line to reenter the park and park your car in Farley Field.  
Please remember that on October 28, 2017 Special Event gate admission will be charged per trip 
through gate.  

The main park gate wil l remain open and manned. 
 

9.  No camping passes will be handed out at the gate. 
 

Thank you for your  cooperat ion,  Park Administra t ion,   
Tannehil l I ronworks Historical  S tate  Park 




